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21 November 2022 
 
Amy Watson 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square 
12 Darcy Street 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2150 
 
 
Attention: Renah Givney 
 
Dear Amy 
 
 

Powerhouse Ultimo- SSD-32927319 
 
Further to your request for information, I confirm that the Applicant no longer wishes to rely on 
Appendix W to the EIS for the Powerhouse Renewal Ultimo project. The revised building envelopes as 
submitted with the Response to Submissions are in accordance with the planning controls that apply 
to the site in respect of height. As such a clause 4.6 variation request is no longer considered necessary 
for the project. 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Tom Kennedy on 0421 595 766. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 

Tom Kennedy 
 


